Burgos, Alexander N

Subject: FW: Request for an Extended Period of Review - Chapter 09

From: Waggett, Christina

Sent: Friday, February 10, 2017 3:12 PM

To: Thomas, Jason S <jason.thomas@oah.nc.gov>

Subject: Request for an Extended Period of Review - Chapter 09

Jason,

We wish to request an extended period of review for the below listed rules. Due to the volume of rules, as well as the
nature of the rules, we need ample time to make sure that we can address the technical corrections while not losing
intention of the rule, or interfering with the federal regulations which these are closely aligned. In the interest of food
safety, it is important that we make sure these rules are right.

09C .0507
09C .0703
09G .2005
09G .2008
09J .0101
09J .0102
09K .0101
09K .0103
09K .0105
09K .0106
09K .0107
09K .0108
09K .0109
09K .0113
09K .0114
09K .0203
09K .0204
09K .0205
09K .0206
09K .0207
09K .0208
09K .0209
09K .0210
09K .0211
09K .0212
09K .0213
09K .0214
090 .0101
090 .0107

If you have any further questions, please let me know.

Thanks!



Chrissy Waggett | Federal Liaison |NC Dep't of Agriculture & Consumer Services| 919-707-3008 (direct) | 919-414-1350
(cell)| www.ncagr.gov

E-mail correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to
third parties.

Email correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties by an authorized
state official.





